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MIDLAND WOMENS CROSS COUNTRY LEAGUE A.G.M.

MONDAY 9th MAY 2016

 7.00pm, ALEXANDER STADIUM, PERRY BARR 
AGENDA

1. Apologies

2. Minutes of the AGM on 9th March 2015

3. Minutes of the EGM on 28th September 2015

4. Matters arising

5. Honorary Secretary’s report

6. Finance report  - League Fees – Sponsorship 

7. Election of Officers

a) Chairperson



 – Mary Hodges

b) Secretary



 -- Rita Brownlie



c) Treasurer



 -- Stewart Barnes

d) Officials Secretary


 -- Mary Hodges

e) Entries/Results Co-ordinator
 -- Sarah Bland and Rebecca Freeman

8. Officials/Helpers

 Commitment from Clubs and available Endurance Courses

9. Liaison between Leagues

Leamington C&AC propose that the Birmingham Mens Invitation Cross Country League and the Midlands Womens Cross Country League form a single study group to consider the advantages and disadvantages of three possible options for the future of the two Leagues.

(1)  the complete separation of the Mens and Womens XC Leagues

(2)  the continued sharing of venues and costs as in recent years

(3)  closer cooperation between the two Leagues

I suggested a composition of :-

(1)  a chairperson 

(2)  a team manager and an athlete from each League

(3)  an officer from each League

This proposal was accepted at the Bham League AGM. Richard Carney nominated Noel Butler for the Chair of the group and he has accepted the challenge. 

10. Accept the League Constitution 

11. Dates for 2016/2017

12th November 2016 
Newbold Comyn, Leamington Spa – Div 2

3rd December 2016
Loughborough University – Div 1 or 

Welcombe Hills, Stratford upon Avon – Div 2

 14th January 2017

Venue required
 12th February 2017

Kenilworth – Div 1

12. Future of League for discussion

In view of the increased numbers of runners it make be necessary to divided into 2 Leagues at 2 separate venues in 2017/18.

13. Any Other Business

Chairman Geoff Durbin
President Maureen Bullen


